

STUDENTS SHARING ACROSS THE GLOBE

IMPORTANT DATES

Kenyan schools closed for Christmas at the end of October

The schools closed very early this year because of the re-run of the Kenyan general elections in late October.

The first election was declared null and void after some irregularities.

We hope that the violence often associated with elections in Kenya will not affect our school communities.



ELC upgrade 2018

Following the successful upgrade of the Early Learning Centre at Tabaka Academy this year, one GSP focus next year is to bring all our partner school ELC classes up to the same standard.











Precious Talents Academy's new beds

Thanks to Majura Primary School some of the students at Precious Talents Academy no longer have to sleep on bamboo mats on the floor as they now have beds.

Please click here to see videos of the students in the boarding hostel at Precious Talents Academy:

https://youtu.be/Welr8AwhKH4 and https://youtu.be/G2oXKJAyK3o





GSP Young Women's Program

Imagine missing a week of school every month – this is the reality for many girls once they reach puberty. The GSP Young Women's Program has been trialled in 4 schools this year and the results are amazing – the girls no longer miss 25% of their schooling, they are in class all month!

The program provides them with education, mentoring and a pack of washable, reusable sanitary pads. The photos above show the girls in school receiving their pads and the information sessions.



